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The Secretary of the Permanent Council presents his compliments to the permanent representatives and has the honor of advising them that the Chair has convened a protocolary meeting to receive the President of El Salvador, His Excellency Salvador Sánchez Cerén, the President of Guatemala, His Excellency Otto Pérez Molina and the President of Honduras, His Excellency Juan Orlando Hernández.
The protocolary meeting has been called at the behest of the Permanent Mission of Guatemala, El Salvador and Honduras (CP/INF. 6981/14) and will be held in the Hall of the Americas on Thursday, July 24th, 2014, at 5:00 p.m.
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